Articles Referencing Response to Misuse of Governor's Clemency Powers

Louis Krauss, *Governor's youth prison clemency announcement betrays victims, Marion County DA says*, Statesman Journal, Nov 5, 2021,

https://www.statesmanjournal.com/story/news/2021/11/05/marion-county-da-paige-clarksoncriticizes-oregon-gov-kate-brown-ignoring-victims-juvenile-clemency/6306732001/

Noelle Crombie, *Parole board identifies 34 juvenile offenders eligible to seek parole by year's end*, The Oregonian, Oct 29, 2021, <u>https://www.oregonlive.com/crime/2021/10/parole-board-identifies-34-juvenile-offenders-eligible-to-seek-parole-by-years-end.html</u>

Noelle Crombie, More than half of Oregon's most serious juvenile offenders may seek parole or get out early under Gov. Kate Brown's latest commutation plan, The Oregonian, Oct 22, 2021, https://www.oregonlive.com/crime/2021/10/more-than-half-of-oregons-most-serious-juvenile-offenders-may-seek-parole-or-get-out-early-under-gov-kate-browns-latest-commutation-plan.html#:~:text=More%20than%20half%20of%20Oregon's,latest%20commutation%20plan%2 0%2D%20oregonlive.com

Paige Clarkson, *Governor Brown's Recent Clemency Order Betrays Public Safety Promises*, Marion County District Attorney's Website, <u>https://www.co.marion.or.us/DA/Pages/juvenileclemency.aspx</u>

David Rupkalvis, *DA decries governor's decision to commute teen sentences*, The World Link, Nov 6, 2021, <u>https://theworldlink.com/news/local/da-decries-governors-decision-to-commute-teen-sentences/article_5d4adc12-3dac-11ec-b8ae-13a025c0288b.html</u>

Tyler Francke, *Convicted Teen Killer May Be Eligible for Early Release under Gov's New Policy*, Canby Times, Nov 5, 2021, <u>https://canbyfirst.com/convicted-teen-killer-may-be-eligible-for-early-release-under-govs-new-policy/</u>

Noelle Crombie, Zoom calls with Gov. Kate Brown: Prisoners meet in one-on-one sessions amid commutation push, Nov 7, 2021, The Oregonian, https://www.oregonlive.com/politics/2021/11/zoom-calls-with-gov-kate-brown-prisoners-meet-in-one-on-one-sessions-amid-commutation-push.html Alex Paul, *Linn DA objects to governor's commutations*, Gazzette Times, Feb 3, 2021, <u>https://www.gazettetimes.com/news/linn-da-objects-to-governors-</u> commutations/article_a3990189-065e-51f7-aef7-85cbfd6fe253.html

Steve Mays, Andrew Johnson, 18, gets life in prison for 'thrill kill' murder of his grandmother, The Oregonian, Jan 10, 2019,

https://www.oregonlive.com/milwaukie/2014/03/andrew_johnson_18_gets_life_in.html